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Hello, My name is Yola Owens and I am a PCP with Multnomah County Democrats. I 

oppose HB 2089 because these funds are spoken for in Addiction and Recovery 

services throughout Oregon. Oregon voters spoke loud and clear in passing measure 

110 and time is needed to see the fruits of that measure. 

Thank you. 


